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March 27, 2025 
 
 
VIA REGULAR U.S. MAIL, CERTIFIED U.S. MAIL AND VIA EMAIL TO:  
supervisorwrtownship@gmail.com,  
CC: wschmiege@outlook.com, clerkwrtownship@gmail.com  
 
Mr. Ron Bailey  
Township Supervisor 
White River Township 
7386 Post Rd. 
Montague, MI 49437-9706 
 
Hello Mr. Bailey, 
 
This notification letter is to inform you that Lakeside Solar, LLC (a National Grid Renewables 
Company) will be postponing the Open House event scheduled for Thursday, April 17, 2025, 
from 5 - 7 P.M. at the Nellie B. Chisholm Middle School (NBC) Gymnasium at 4700 Stanton Blvd, 
Montague, MI 49437.  
 
We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this change in date may cause.  We are currently 
working to determine a new date and will communicate this with you as soon as possible. 
 
Please contact the undersigned with any questions regarding the Open House event or the 
Lakeside Solar project.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Kendra Harrington 
Senior Developer 
231.674.5685  
kharrington@nationalgridrenewables.com  
 
 

mailto:supervisorwrtownship@gmail.com
mailto:wschmiege@outlook.com
mailto:clerkwrtownship@gmail.com
https://maps.google.com/maps?z=16&q=7386%2Bpost%2Brd%2Bmontague%2C%2Bmi%2B49437-9706

